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15 December 1967

WH

Kelly Andrews
305 South Jefferson
Goldsboro, North Carolina 27530

Dear Kelly,

We at WKID are happy to be able to verify your reception of our frequency
check on 9 December 1967. Your report will be added to the hundreds of
others we have received over the years from about every state in the
Union except those on the West Coast.

WKID is a 2450 watt daytimer located on the east side of Urbana, home of
the University of Illinois. Our equipment is mostly of Gates manufacture
and our antenna is a 300' guyed stainless tower of 24' triangular cross
section construction.

Our frequency deviation on the check you picked up was -2 Hertz. We are
allowed plus or minus 20. Modulation was running right close to 100% on
the 1,000 Hz tone. We are monitored out of Lee's Summit, Missouri, on
all our checks.

We at WKID are always glad to hear from DXers, and if you are ever in
the area feel free to stop by and say hello.

Sincerely,

=

GEORGE P, SCHARF
Chief Engineer
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